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WINMARLEIGH HALL 
Year 6 children going to Winmarleigh Hall on 
Monday should arrive at school at normal time in 
their own clothes (nothing expensive as they will be 
doing fieldcraft activities).  Please remember to 
bring a packed lunch in a disposable bag (unless 
you have requested a school packed lunch) and a 
sleeping bag/pillow or duvet. 
 
DRAMA 
Apologies but there is no drama club next week, 
this will resume the week after. 
 
FLU IMMUNISATIONS 
Flu immunisations will take place on Friday 26th 
September for all children including Nursery.  
Please check your emails for a link to opt your child 
in or out of the immunisation. 
 
NEW PAYMENT APP 
If you haven’t already done so, please check your 
emails for details of the new payment app 
(Parentpay).  This should now be used instead of 
Scopay for snack and dinner money – no cash 
payments are to be made. 
 
PE LESSONS 
Please see below PE days for each class.  Children 
to come into school in their PE kits on these days. 
 
Monday - Year 1/2 and Year 4/5 
Tuesday - Year 1/2 and Reception/Nursery 
Weds  - Year 4/5, Year 3 and Year 5/6 
Thursday - Year 3 
 
Year 5/6 will be swimming from 30th September 
until 10th October each morning so will need their 
swimming kits on those days. 
 
MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING 
We will be holding a coffee morning on Friday 26th 
September from 9.00 to 11.00 am in the school 
hall.  All welcome to come along with all proceeds 
being donated to Macmillan Cancer Research. 
 
 

SCHOOL MEALS 
Menu next week is below (week 3): 
 
Monday – Bean burger or vegan bolognese 
Tuesday – Thai chicken curry or Five bean jollof rice 
Weds – Roast turkey dinner or veggie roast dinner 
Thurs – Meatballs and pasta or spinach and cheese 
whirl 
Friday – Fish and chips or all day veggie breakfast  
(Jacket potatoes available as alternative each day) 
 
WEEKLY AWARDS 
Congratulations to the following children who have 
received a weekly award from their class teacher. 
 
PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 
Congratulations to Joy in Year 1 for being a kind 
friend to others. 
 
PERSON OF THE WEEK 
Nursery – For a fabulous start back in Nursery and 
for being a lovely role model. 
Nightingale – All of Reception for a fantastic first 
full week in school. 
Armstrong –Damian for amazing sounding out. 
Jemison –Benjamin for putting effort into his work 
and making an amazing model of the digestive 
system. 
Malala ––Antonia for excellent effort in all lessons. 
Attenborough –Patryk for trying so hard during our 
tests this week. 
 
STAR PUPIL OF THE WEEK 
Armstrong – Porsche  
Jemison –  Ivan 
Malala - Leighton 
Attenborough –Noah J 
 
READER OF THE WEEK 
Armstrong – Karen 
Jemison - Josiah 
Malala –Oscar 
Attenborough –Alex 
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CLASS DOJO CHAMPION 
Armstrong – Damian 
Jemison -  Blake 
Malala – Lilash 
Attenborough -Alfie 
 
SCHOOL VALUE AWARD (Equality) 
Armstrong – Joy 
Jemison- Rania 
Malala – Isla 
Attenborough – Noah M 
 
TT ROCKSTAR AWARD 
Jemison – Ron 
Malala – Lincoln and Arlo 
Attenborough – Toni 
 
BIRTHDAYS 
Many happy returns to Noah in Y2, Cole in Y2, Faith 
in Y6 and Hallie in Y2 who celebrate their birthdays 
this week. 
 
SCHOOL PANTRY 

A reminder that our school pantry is open for 

anyone needing a helping hand – we have food, 

household, toiletry and clothing available.  Please 

contact the school office if you would like to visit  

the pantry. 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Mon 15th to 
Weds 17th Sept 

Year 6 Winmarleigh Hall 
Residential 

Friday 26th Sept Macmillan Coffee Morning 9.00-
11.00 am in school hall. 
Flu immunisations 

Friday 17th Oct School closes for half term 

Mon 3rd Nov School re-opens 
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